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Buckminster School, where children become Inspirational Learners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 3rd Dec – Tickets for Christmas Shows are available from the 

Office from today. 

Tuesday 4th Dec–  

Wednesday 5th Dec – Costumes to be brought in for the Show by today. 

Thursday 6th Dec – School Clubs finish today 

Friday 7th Dec – Forest School Pre-School and FS1 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Leo and Heidi 
Yr 1 – Alex 
Yr 2 – Connie 
Yr 3 & 4 – Alfie and Amelia 
Yr 5 & 6 – Evelyn and Isobel 
Sports Merit –  Jack Sm 

Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 

Parent/Carer Code of Conduct Agreement - REMINDER 

Thank you to those who have returned the agreement.   Please can we ask, if you have not 

returned it to school, you do so by Friday 7th December.  Thank you 



SWIMMING 

We are very proud to announce that the following Swimming Certificates have been achieved by:- 

Bonnie - Grade Two 

Solomon - Grade Two 

Jack H - Grade Two 

Ava – Grade Two 

Max – Grade Two 

Well done to you all! 

 

REVD DAVID COWIE VISIT TO SCHOOL 

 

  

 

Revd David spent the afternoon with Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 helping them to remember some details of 

the Christmas Story.  Everyone made their own advent calendar and contributed to the Jess tree. 

We finished the afternoon with a questions session and were able to ask all those tricky questions 

you have always wanted to ask a priest. 



 

FESTIVE LUNCH 

The Festive Lunch is an opportunity for all of the children and staff to enjoy a special School Lunch 

together on Tuesday 18th December.  Thank you to those who have already indicated that their child 

would wish to join us.  Please may we ask that payment for the lunch is made as soon as possible as 

the kitchen will be ordering extra in readiness as the lunch does prove to be popular!  If you have 

not already booked in and your child would wish to join us then please could you contact the 

office as soon as possible.  Parents of FS2, Year 1 and 2 Children – the Festive Lunch will be 

covered by the Universal Free School Meal scheme for KS1 children so there is no charge to parents. 

 

Farm helpers 

Please can Year 2 children bring their wellies 

to school next week if they want to help on 

the farm.  

 



 

CHRISTMAS CARD RECYCLING 

We are entering a Competition this Christmas in conjunction with FlameUK and Inspire+ with a chance 

to win £350.00 for the Inspire+ Charity and our School.  The winner will be the School with the 

highest percentage of Christmas Cards recycled which is not only fantastic for the environment but 

also puts us in the running to win a great prize.  There will be recycling bags in the foyer when we are 

back in January so please bear us in mind in the post-Christmas tidy! 

 

    

 

 CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 Tonight!  We look forward to seeing you there. 

 





 


